
From: Linda Salata
To: eComments, PBA
Subject: 2221 N Heliotrope Dr
Date: Sunday, March 27, 2022 10:13:25 PM

We are NOT at all in favor of the proposed structure at the home on the corner of Heliotrope Dr and Santa Clara!  It
is not congruent with historical nature of Floral Park in any way and must not be permitted to be built!

Also please have the vector control department continue to regularly inspect the mosquito breeding caldron on the
premises outside the fence.
Thank you.
George and Linda Salata
2115 N Heliotrope Dr
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